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Postal Address: PO Box 507 Kwinana WA 6167 

Fax:  (08)9457 7099 

Email:  sales(@writegear.com.au 

 
Websites:    http://www.p76leyland.com 
    http://www.leylandp76.com/jameswa.html 
     
General Meetings are held on the last Wednesday evening of every month at 7.30 PM                               
(unless otherwise notified).  The Meetings are held at Unit 4 - 9 Yampi Way, Willetton. 
 
The AGM is held in July.  For dates of club meetings and events, refer to the Coming Events 
section of this newsletter. 
 
 CLUB COMMITTEE FOR 2008-2009    EMAIL ADDRESS’S 

 
 
 
 

Disclaimer: 

In regard to products, services and/or procedures which are either advertised or mentioned in this magazine, 
members should determine for themselves the reliability and/or suitability for their own particular require-
ments.  The Leyland P76 Owners Club of Australia (WA Division) Incorporated cannot accept responsibility 
for any product or service statement made herein, and the opinions or comments from any contributor 
are not necessarily those of the club, the committee, the members or the editor. 

President:   Gary Mentiplay 

                                   9497 7754 

 

Vice President: Dennis Woodwards 
                                  9397 0402 

 

Secretary:   George Garofallou 

                                   9359 3673   
 

Treasurer:  Tony Moisley 

                                   9350 6528 

 

Editor:  Lianne Shea 

                                  9390 3146 

 

Publicity Officer: Adam Woodwards   

                                  9397 0402 

 

 

Vehicle Examiner:  Andrew Mentiplay  

   9397 0528 

 

 

Vehicle Registrar :  Gary Mentiplay 

                                  9497 7754 

 

 

 

 

CMC of WA Delegates: Life Members 

Gary Mentiplay  Gary Mentiplay. 
Andrew Mentiplay  Andy Renn 
    Dennis Woodwards 
    James Mentiplay 

Adam Woodwards  

   towardsthewoods@bigpond.com 
Adrian Black 

 Adrian.black@watercorporation.com.au 
Andy Mentiplay  
   andy.mentiplay@bigpond.com 
Barbi Packham  
   barbi21@bigpond.com.au 
Brett and Lianne Shea 

 sheablr@optusnet.com.au 

Darryl Packham  
   dwpackham@bigpond.com 
Gary Mentiplay  
   gary.mentiplay@bigpond.com 
George Garofallou : 
   p76slug@iinet.net.au 
James Mentiplay  
   Sales@writegear.com.au 
Kerry Mayers  
   maypac@iprimus.com.au 

Mal White  
   maljulie@tpg.com.au 
Matt Truman  
   wiskey@iinet.net.au 
Mick LeCocq  
   Mick.Le-Cocq@verveenergy.com.au 
Nick Gye  
   gyecosta@iinet.net.au 
Riley and Lyn Bradley  
   rcljbradley@westnet.com.au 
Tony Moisley  
   moisley@iprimus.com.au 

 

LEYLAND P76 OWNERS CLUB OF AUSTRALIA (WA Division) Inc. 

Front Page Photo.      Photo: Lianne Shea 

Mick and Ray Le Cocq’s Drag car 
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BOYS WEEKEND AWAY 
 
Saturday 1st and Sunday 2nd August 2009 
Fitzgerald’s Hotel 174 Fitzgerald St Northam 
9622 5511 
 
Hotel Room accommodation (twin share, etc)  - 
members make their own bookings 
Cost $50 per person per night (Book Saturday 
night only) Car parking at rear of hotel, off main 
street. 
  
We will depart Perth on Saturday morning (1st  
August) at 9.45 am from the car park of the  
Guildford Railway Station (James Street). 
 
The weekend will be a “Think Tank” for our club, 
so expect a “Brain-Storming” session. 
 
On Sunday morning after breakfast, we will drive 
to nearby York to visit the Motor Museum, before 
returning to Perth around lunch time. 
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COMING EVENTSCOMING EVENTSCOMING EVENTSCOMING EVENTS    

  2009    Coming Events 
 

Wednesday 29th July: Annual general meeting from 
7.30pm, all members are encouraged to attend 
 
Sat 1st and Sun 2nd August 2009:  Boys weekend away to 
Narrogin– see previous page for details 

 

Wednesday 26th August: General meeting 7.30pm at 
Writegear 
 
Sunday September 13th : Annual Lunch— Final details to 
follow in next months issue. Likely to be lunch at Wing Bo   
chinese restaurant on Guildford Road in Maylands. 
 

Saturday September 19th: School fete Maranatha School  
Waikiki 9.30am onwards 
 

Wednesday September 23rd: General meeting 7.30pm at 
Writegear 
 
Sunday October 25th : BMC Day 2009  

Annual General Meeting 
Wednesday July 29th 2009 

7.30 pm 
At Writegear 

BOYS WEEKEND AWAY 
 

Saturday 1st to Sunday 2nd August 
At Fitzgerald’s Hotel Northam 
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Snippets. 

SNIPPETS 

 

 
V8 OIL 

FILTERS ARE 
AVAILABLE 
THROUGH 
ANDREW 

KLOOT HE 
ALSO HAS 

OTHER 
SPARE PARTS 

AVAILABLE 
FOR 

INFORMATION 
CALL JAMES 

Club Plates 
Phone James on 9457 7077 

(work) or 9394 0152 (home) 

for more details. 

                                                      
James has been in contact with EmbroidMe and we can 
now get our club logo put onto shirts, jackets and other 
clothing. The store has a range of clothing so you can 
pick something from their range or supply your own 
shirt and they will put the logo on it for you for $7.00. 
 

EmbroidMe 

Unit 3, 71 Mc Coy Street 

Myaree 

                                                      Ph: 9317 1333 

THE 35TH BIRTHDAY OF THE TARGA FLORIO IS 
THIS YEAR. 
 
TO CELEBRATE THE MILESTONE THE CLUB 
WOULD LIKE TO PUT ON A GOOD SHOWING AT 
THE BMC LEYLAND DAY LATER THIS YEAR. 
 
SO FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO HAVE TARGA’S 
NO MATTER WHAT CONDITION PLEASE  
BRING THEM DOWN FOR THE DISPLAY THIS 

Brett recently sourced a variety of parts for the P76 from Clark    
rubber such as boot seals, bonnet bumper stops, door seals bailey 
channels, bushes, clips and fasteners etc. 
He has a complete list of parts and prices which I will run in a later 
edition but if anyone is interested please contact Brett on 
0447788018 and he can give you the part numbers 

Jack Elias 
has retired 
from 
Minicraft 

FOR SALE:  Bold as Brass Marina 4 cylinder, good condition, 6 
month rego 

                   $1500     Contact: Brian Shaw 9527 8707 



6 



7 

CLUB FEES AND MAGAZINE UPDATE 
 
It is almost that time of year again and the AGM 
is almost upon us. The AGM is when the new 
committee for 2009-2010 will be voted upon and 
also the club fees become due once more. I have 
attached notices with this magazine, the same as 
last year.  
This months magazine is the first issue to be sent 
out by email all members who I have email  
details for will receive their magazine before the 
meeting not a week after, no more waiting for the 
post. I have a list of email addresses but if all 
members could send their details back with their 
fees so that I can update the list that would be 
great.  
On the other hand if anyone who receives their 
magazine by email and has trouble with opening 
it please let me know so I can send you out back 
issues. 
 
Thanks   
 
Lianne Shea 
sheablr@optusnet.com.au 
Phone: 08 9390 3146 
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT   JULY  2009 

 

Email Addresses: 
    Thank You to all of those members that have responded with their email ad-
dress. 
This July 2009 edition of Westwords will be emailed direct to all members that 
have provided an email address. You should receive it a few days prior to our 
June General Meeting. Those members can then print out a hard copy off their 
own printers, if they wish. For those members that do not have email facilities, 
we will still be mailing out your copy in the normal manner. 
    The above initiative is really a trial run, to see how it works. We would 
greatly appreciate your thoughts on this, so drop us a few lines and let us know 
your views. 
 
Club Raffle – P76 Book: 
    We have had a very good response to our mail-out of raffle tickets to mem-
bers. The vast majority of members have responded with their payments, and 
their tickets have been validated for the raffle draw. For those members that 
have forgotten to send in their payments, you will have to be quick, because the 
cut-off date for reply payment is 31st July 2009. 

   Direct sale of tickets will still be available for a couple of months after that 
date, however all mail-out tickets that have not been paid will be invalid. 
 
Club Mail Box (PO Box 507 Kwinana): 
    We had a recent problem with receiving mail into our Mail Box, which was 
the fault of our club, not a fault with Australia Post. I am glad to report that this 
problem has been resolved, and we still have the same PO Box Number address 
as in the past. I would like to thank Andrew Mentiplay for his efforts on this 
matter – his timely assistance sorted out what could have been a major prob-
lem, especially with the annual club fee payments about to come in. 
 
Club Fees 2009/2010: 
    You will receive with this Westwords a reminder about the club fees for 
2009/2010. Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated by your 
club. 
 
Annual General Meeting 2009: 
    Our AGM will be held on Wednesday 29th July 2009 at our normal meeting 
place and time. I urge all members to support this meeting, and also to give 
consideration to stepping up onto the club’s management committee for 
2009/2010. You can make a difference – give it a go ! 
 
Gary Mentiplay                   garymentiplay@bigpond.com 
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Part Two of the article from last months magazine……….. 
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This is an article written by Damien Haas of the ACT P76 club. Thank you to Damien for letting me 
publish it in our Westwords          
                                                                                                                    



17 

 
 

 
For all your stationery requirements  

Call club member 

James Mentiplay   
Phone: (08) 9457 7077  

Fax (08) 9457 7099   

Unit 4, 9 Yampi Way 

Willetton WA 6155 

OUTBACK AUTOMOTIVE RESTORATIONS 

Panel & Paint 
 

SPECIALISING IN LEYLAND P76 

Spares, Repairs and Paint 

 

Top Quality Resprays and Insurance Work. 

Call Club Member Tony Moisley  
on 9459 8011 

6 Davison St,  Maddington 

For South of the river  
Auto Repairs 

Call Club Member 
Rod Tenardi  

MEDINA AUTOMOTIVE SERVICE 
112 Stanyford Way, Medina. 
Ph 9419 3951 

Do you need a discount towing service 

Give statewide towing a GO 

Don’t forget to tell him you’re a P76 club member. 

Statewide Tow & Salvage PTY LTD 

10 Bellamy St O Connor  6163 

Services available to Members  

The W.A. P76 Owners club accepts no responsibility for any problems that may arise from these services 
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RETURN ADDRESS:  PO BOX 507 KWINANA W.A.   6167 

 LEYLAND P76 Owners Club of West Australia inc. 

 


